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2021 Randolph County Family Survey live through Nov. 12 
Families with children birth-5 encouraged to complete survey 
 
ASHEBORO, N.C. (September 29, 2021) — The Randolph County Family Engagement and 
Leadership Coalition (FELC), which is facilitated by Randolph Partnership for Children (RPC), 
launched its annual Family Survey on Sept. 22. Families with children ages birth to 5 who live in 
Randolph County are encouraged to complete the survey before it closes on Nov. 12. 
 
This is the third year FELC has conducted 
the survey, which was created to provide 
families with young children (birth-5) in 
Randolph County a way to share concerns, 
obstacles, and other important information 
to local organizations who provide services 
and support. The survey is conducted 
during the fall and can be completely 
anonymously. The congregate data is 
shared with agencies for the purpose of 
improving services and support to young 
children and their families. 
 
“This year’s goal is to collect 750 responses,” FELC Co-Chair Jamee Tate said. “Last year we had 
less than 40, but we blame COVID for that. We’ve already received more than 50 responses this 
year, so we’re off to a good start. But we need a lot more.” 
 
Families can visit the RPC website at RandolphKids.org or its Facebook page for a direct link to 
the survey, which is in English and Spanish. They can also type this URL into a web browser to 
access it: https://tinyurl.com/2dfws5sr 
 
“We really want parents’ voices heard and to make changes that benefit families with young 
children,” Tate said. “When you have babies in the house, you need support. Parents need to 
know what’s out there to help and how to access it. We’re trying to make that easier.” 
 

### 
 
About the Randolph Partnership for Children: Since 1999, the Randolph Partnership for 
Children (RPC), a non-profit organization, has positively impacted the lives of Randolph 
County’s young children. As the community’s lead organization for young children and their 
families, RPC works with and through diverse agencies, individuals, organizations, and 
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communities to ensure all children enter school healthy and ready to succeed in school and life. 
RPC is a United Way agency. For more information, visit www.randolphkids.org. 
 
CONTACT: 
Micki Bare, Director of Marketing & Community Engagement 
Randolph Partnership for Children, 349 Sunset Ave., Asheboro, NC 27203 
336-629-2128 Ext. 12; mbare@randolphkids.org 
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